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Camacho Foundation launches scholarship for UOG students 

The Felix M. and Governor Carlos G. Camacho Scholarship Foundation launched a
scholarship opportunity on June 18 that will be available to University of Guam students
over the next five years. The foundation will award $4,000 per recipient to be distributed
in $500 increments every semester for four years. The application for the 2021–2022
academic year will be available soon through the UOG Financial Aid Office. 
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(From left) Anita Borja Enriquez, UOG senior vice president and provost; Carlos P.
Camacho, manager of the Camacho Foundation; Thomas W. Krise, UOG president;
and Lawrence Camacho, UOG dean of Enrollment Management and Student Success. 
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